
      Teen Tech Workshop 
                            Point Loma Branch Library 

 

 

               Join the Point Loma Branch Library and 

               The San Diego Futures Foundation(SDFF)  

as we launch Teen Tech week on  

Thursday, February 20 @ 2:00pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re getting 
ready for  

Teen Tech Week  
with a 

Technology 

Workshop for 
Teens! 

SDFF in partnership with 

the Point Loma Branch 

Library presents a 

workshop on computers 

and social media.  

Workshop includes 

technical breakdown 

and rebuild of desktop 

computers with 

participating teens.  

 

Discussion on 

Social Media Sites: 
  

- Snapchat 

- Facebook 

- Twitter 

- LinkedIn 

 

Participants will help 

identify pieces of a 

computer and work in 

teams to race against 

one another in 

rebuilding a Personal 

Computer.  

3701 Voltaire St • San Diego, CA 92107 
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This information is available in alternate formats upon request  

This program  requires registration. 

 Please call (619) 531-1539 to register.  Thank you. 


